
 
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BY COLEMAN ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT 
CORPORATION, A TYPE A EDC, AND COLEMAN COMMUNITY 
COALITION, A TYPE B EDC 
 
In accordance with the Texas Local Gov’t Code Section 505.159, Public Hearings will be held by 
the Board of Directors of the Coleman Economic Development Corporation (CEDC), a Type A 
Economic Development Corporation, and the Coleman Community Coalition (CCC), a Type B 
Economic Development Corporation, during a meeting to be held on February 13, 2020 at 6:00 
P.M.  at the Coleman City Hall, 200 W. Liveoak, Coleman, Texas, to consider and/or take action 
upon 2 projects: 
 

The Board may conduct a public hearing on 2 projects:   

1. To discuss approval of funds up to $5,000.00 split between the CEDC and CCC for artwork 
and signage/displays to be placed on the side of Coleman City Hall. 

2. To discuss approval of funds up to $4,000.00 split between the CEDC and CCC to reimburse 
the City of Coleman for fire line cleanup at Milton Autry Memory Lake after the controlled 
burn and prior to seed planting. 

 
It is requested that you make your views known, either in person or by writing the CEDC or CCC 
at P.O. Box 123, Coleman, Texas 76834. 
 
 
Kim Little, Director of Economic Development 
City of Coleman 


